
To: "cburkhart@herricanegraphics.com"; "cabadvantage@aol.com" 
 

Subject: No Bid Architect Contract 
 

Date: Monday, December 22, 2014 1:19:40 PM 
 

We are researching no bid contracts between COD and Foundation 

Board members. A contract with your company, Herricane 

Graphics, was awarded without any bidding. COD claims they do 

not have to bid Professional Services. 

 

The contract reflects that you are an Architect however the 

state licensing does not list you as such. 

 

Do you have an architect’s license issued from another state? 

 

Any input you would like to provide on this matter is 

appreciated. 

 

 

Thanks 

Kirk Allen 

Illinoisleaks.com 


